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I have read all of the reasons offered as to why the proposed marina application should not be granted and I agree with most if not all of the objections. The impact on the village of Claydon and the surrounding area regarding additional traffic and pollution is not justified considering the marina will bring no benefits to the local community.
Communities evolve over many years and it would not be fair to destroy them, not for something of national importance or a necessity but because land owners think they can make more money from a marina than they can from traditional farming.
Is there a genuine necessity for this proposed project ?

Regards
Michael Goodspeed 
1 Walnut Gardens
Claydon
OX17 1 NA 

